
 

  

October is the 

month of the 

Rosary. 

A Rosary is said 20 

mins before each 

daily mass. 

If you would like to 

lead a Rosary 

before a Sunday 

mass, please 

contact the parish 

office. 

WOULD YOU LIKE TO DO MORE IN OUR              

PARISH COMMUNITY? 

Over the next few days please pray and think about how you 

and your family can help our parish community. In the 

coming weeks, we will be providing a form for you to fill out 

with many opportunities to be an active member of our 

parish community. We look forward to learning how you and 

your family would like to participate with us in the future. 

As always, we appreciate all that each of you have done and 

will continue to do for our parish community.  

 

 

ARCHDIOCESE OF MOBILE: CHILD PROTECTION TRAINING 

All who have substantial contact with children of the parish MUST be trained in the Child Protection 

Program of the Archdiocese (“CAPP Trained”) and be re-certified annually. This is an Archdiocesan 

requirement for all priests, religious, employees and volunteers. You can go to the Archdiocese website 

to renew your certification or sign up for the next available training date. 

https://mobarch.org/child-protection-training 



 

Don’t forget, you can 

now add our parish 

calendar to your Google 

calendar. You can find 

the link on the parish 

website. 

FUNDRAISING NEWS 

Scrip Business Highlight… 

 

Keep in mind, if you purchase a $25 Blaze Pizza e-card, the 

parish receives 10% from that purchase AND your e-card is still 

worth $25. 

Blaze Pizza Scrip is an e-card and can be purchased at anytime 

and anywhere. 

Order through the RaiseRight App or go to shopwithscrip.com 

Contact the church office for more information or email any 

Scrip questions to: 

scripcoordinator@stthomastheapostlecatholicchurch.com  

Have you linked your Amazon Account yet? 

Get your Christmas Shopping done while raising 

money for St. Thomas the Apostle. 

(Did you know that 

you can also order 

Amazon Scrip?) 

 We are trying to spread the word 

about   St. Thomas the Apostle Catholic 

Church and our goal of breaking ground for 

our new church building in Saraland. If you 

would like to share that we are working 

towards a new parish home, we posted this 

picture on the Saraland Chamber of  

Commerce.  

*A huge “Thank you” to the White family and 

Mrs. Parker for helping decorate the sign. 

All Souls Envelopes 
All Souls envelopes are in the Vestibule. Please fill them out and place them in the collection basket. We 

will place them on the alter and pray for all our dearly departed souls throughout the month of November.  


